
January 25, 2024 

TO: Sang-Hee Lee, Ph.D., Chair, Academic Senate, UCR Division 
 
FROM: Bahram Mobasher, Ph.D., Chair, Faculty Executive Committee, College of 
Natural and Agricultural Sciences 
 
SUBJECT: Response to [Campus Review] Change to Campus Guidelines: 2nd Round-
Proposed Changes to the Guidelines for Admission by Exception (AxE) 
 
 
Dear Sang-Hee,  
 
The CNAS Faculty Executive Committee reviewed the Proposed Campus Review change 
at their January 23, 2024, meeting and has no suggestions for changes or additional 
comments.  

Sincerely,  

Bahram Mobasher, Ph.D 
Chair, Faculty Executive Committee College of Natural and Agricultural Sciences 


